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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Gene Stephen Tripiett

Email

stephent780@gmaiLcom

Docket

E-2 Sub 834

Message

Dear NCUC, I am writing to you today to request to request that analog electric meters be offered to Duke
Energy customers who are sensitive to Smart Meter Radiation-(since I have a compromised immune system), as
explained further in this study: by The American Academy of Environmental Medicine (AAEM which) has
studied the health effects of RFR and electromagnetic fields (EMFs) for over 20 years and recommends
"immediate caution on Smart Meter installation due to potentially harmful RF exposure, accommodation for
health considerations regarding EMF and RF exposure, including exposure to wireless Smart Meter technology,
and the use of safer technology, including for Smart Meters, such as hard-wiring, fiber optics or other non-
harmful methods of data transmission. Please consider this, thanks. Gene S, Tripiett

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.


